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March 14, 1952 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Hi Norman: 

It is with considerable pleasure that I VERFY YOUR DX REPORT 

of February 24, 1952. 

I sincrely enjoyed your phone call and hearing from you again 

Norman. We tried to make a tape of your call but fowled -it-up, 

in the confusion, -- I wanted to make a 79 rpm disc and send it 

to you, bu cannot do now. 

Sorry for the delay in the replys; but the writter succumbed to 

the flu bug for a few days and the response to the broadcast was 

very large. 

Dave, Andy, and Sam all send along there thanks for the call and 

we hope the hear from you again soon. Hest of good wishes for your 

future DX'ing and for WSNXF. 

73's 

RADIO STATION K M A N 

Herbert P. Lavin 
Chief Engineer 
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